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2015 
Board of 
Directors Western	Michigan	Greenhouse	Association	

1621	River	Street,	Kalamazoo,	MI		49048	

2016 Call for Proposals 
 
 
 
October 7, 2015 
 
Dear MSU Floriculture Researcher/Extension Specialist, 
 
The Western Michigan Greenhouse Association would like you to consider 
submitting research or extension proposals on any issue relevant to the 
floriculture industry. Proposals can be on any aspect of production, pest 
management, marketing, economics, or related issues that will benefit 
greenhouse growers in Michigan. 
 
MSU Researchers can submit a one to two page proposal and budget through the 
MSU e-transmittal system.  A transmittal is required for each proposal.  The 
deadline for submitting proposals is Friday, November 20, 2015 by 5:00 p.m. 
 
All successful recipients are expected to give a brief project summary report at 
the December, 2016 Michigan Greenhouse Expo “MSU Research Update” in 
Grand Rapids. 
 
We look forward to receiving proposals from as many of you as possible.  
Decisions on funding will be made by our board in mid-December 2015. 
 
If you have specific questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Scott Stiles, President 
Western Michigan Greenhouse Association 
Phone: (269) 806-8742 
 
 
cc: Board Member Western Michigan Greenhouse Association 


